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Beyer, Jim R

From: Stratton, Robert D
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 1:45 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Subject: RE: Region B brook trout streams

You may be right.  From CMP’s table (Exh. 7-7), it looks like it’s all Segment 5 with no clearing.  Thanks, 

 

Bob Stratton 

MDIFW 

 

From: Beyer, Jim R  

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 12:46 PM 

To: Stratton, Robert D <Robert.D.Stratton@maine.gov> 

Subject: RE: Region B brook trout streams 

 

Bob, 

That section of the line, if my memory is correct, is almost exclusively a rebuild or the addition of line inside the existing 

cleared corridor.  I will double check though 

 

James R. Beyer 

Regional Licensing and Compliance Manager 

Bureau of Land Resources - Eastern Maine Regional Office 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

(207) 446-9026 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

 

From: Stratton, Robert D  

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 12:13 PM 

To: Beyer, Jim R <Jim.R.Beyer@maine.gov> 

Cc: Connolly, James <James.Connolly@maine.gov>; Overlock, Joe <Joe.Overlock@maine.gov>; Perry, John 

<John.Perry@maine.gov> 

Subject: Region B brook trout streams 

 

Jim, 

 

Region B Fisheries notes that many of the streams to be crossed by the NECEC powerline within their region are in the 

Sheepscot River watershed.  “This area is rich with wild trout resources and should receive as much protection as 

possible.”  The streams in the Whitefield/Windsor area are especially significant.   

 

I will provide more information for Region E as it becomes available.  Thank you,  

 

Bob Stratton 

Environmental Program Manager 

Fisheries and Wildlife Program Support Section Supervisor 

Maine Department of Inland Fisheries & Wildlife 

284 State Street; 41 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0041 
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Tel: (207) 287-5659; Cell: (207) 592-5446 

mefishwildlife.com 

 

Correspondence to and from this office is considered a public record and may be subject to a request under the Maine Freedom of 

Access Act. Information that you wish to keep confidential should not be included in email correspondence. 

 


